Mount Vernon Continuum of Care for the Homeless

Meeting Minutes

January 21, 2010

Meeting Facilitator: Yoav Spiegel

Present: 

	T. Brown, HOPWA
	T. Mastroeni, Mt. Vernon United Tenants

	J. Cooper, City of Mount Vernon
	A. McDermott, City of Mt. Vernon

	R. Iaboni, City of Mt. Vernon
	Y. Spiegel, PD&D

	C. Jones, City of Mt. Vernon
	


 TOPICS:

I. Welcomes and Introduction

II. Announcements

FY10 application is potentially the last year for new projects funded by HUD Continuum of Care. It is also the last opportunity for Westchester to de-fund poorly performing projects without losing all of the funding back to HUD. 

Therefore, CMV will be reviewing and grading all existing projects and may eliminate or transfer poorly performing projects to new sponsors.

Any ideas for new projects should be formulated now for submission in March/April for decisions in May.

III. APR Update

Renaissance S+C (Year 2 of 5) was due to HUD 12/10/09 and is LATE. Renaissance is still working on match information.

CMV S+C Vets (Year 1 of 5) was due 12/30/09 and is LATE. Still working on match information.

Upcoming APRs:

CMV S+C II, and Renaissance Chemical Dependency Outreach are now OVERDUE for review by Yoav. 

CMV S+C IV is being revised for on time submission.

IV. Monitor fund drawdowns

Renaissance Chemical Dependency Outreach ended 10/31, but 38% of award ($16,821) has not been drawn down. Renaissance should submit vouchers immediately- funds will be recouped after 1/29/09.

CMV S+C II ending 1/31/10. Will have $30-40,000 remaining which will be recouped.

CMV S+C IV, S+C V, Renaissance S+C, and YMCA S+C are all behind schedule. Additional units should be added to these projects to increase rate of draw downs:


S+C IV is funded at 9 units. New target is 11 units.


S+C V is funded at 3 units. New target is 4 units.


Renaissance S+C  is funded at 4 units. New target is 5 units (5th client being added now)


YMCA S+C  is funded at 5 units. New target is 6 units. However, it is hard to keep full capacity or add SRO units because of the unstable nature of the population served. Yoav suggests expanding these programs (YMCA and S+C IV) to scattered site units.

Homeless Employment Initiative is still being left off the draw down reports.

Next meeting February 18, 2010



